[bookmark: _GoBack]Fellow students,
As one of your BSN student representatives, I am happy to reach out to you for your suggestions and comments! 
At the last BSN faculty meeting, the faculty discussed aspects of our curriculum, and I would like to pass along some of the issues addressed.

- The faculty discussed assignment layouts for courses and how they will be working to save any changes made to the course and upload the course content for the next semester 
- Discussion questions were addressed on whether the instructor should be allowed to make their own question, or if they have to stick to a formatted question
- Graduation and advisement: It is the student's responsibility to check with their advisor to make sure they are on the right track for graduation

The majority of time was spent on discussion questions. My input for us as students is to keep the questions the same across the board for a course. I also suggested using multiple questions for the discussions, as I have seen better discussions come from us covering different questions in our group. 

The faculty truly care to gain our input, and here is your chance! What do you love about the courses? Do you feel there is something that needs to be changed? What problems have you run into with the curriculum or layout?

We are the voices that can make the BSN program better for ourselves and for future students! 
Please email me, or any of the other student representatives, with your input. 

J. Shea Cantrell
jennifercantrell@mail.weber.edu 

